
  

June 2019 Newsletter 
 

Erme Valley Riding for 
The Disabled Ltd. 

www.ridingatthebrook.co.uk  T: 07882286421    

 
In House Dressage  
 
On the 6th July the In House Dressage event is intended to offer 

everyone a chance to take part in a relaxed competition, achieve their 
goals, have a cup of tea and show their friends and families what they have 
achieved.  

 
We would love lots of you to take part please sign up on the list and 

ask us any questions you may have.  
 
Also on this day there is an opportunity to test your horse care skills – 

Are you up to the challenge!  
 

  
 
  
Regional dressage competition at Lakefield 
 
We had a very successful trip to cornwall taking 17 riders and 7 horses, great 
results by all, thank you for everyone’s help before, during and after.                    
14 riders qualified for 
the nationals including 3 
new riders this year and 
a further two riders are 
coming along to be part 
of the team. We wish 
them all lots of luck!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Code of Conduct Reminder  
 
Just a reminder that it is a group policy not to exchange contact details. Please inform one of our trustees if there is a 
need to do so. This is to safeguard all concerned, and we completely understand that that there are occasions where 
this is absolutely acceptable. Thank you for understanding.  

 

Dates for your Diary: 
 
 
10th -15th June – Helper Week  
 
11th  June -7.30pm talk about 
Dyspraxia at the Brook (All 
Welcome please let us know if 
you would like to attend)  
 
13th June Helper evening 6pm – 
8pm  
 
3rd July Coffee morning at 22 Fore 
street 10 – 12 please note no 
morning sessions  
 
6th July – In house dressage 
please sign up outside the office.  
 
11th July – No riding  
 
11th – 14th July – RDA Nationals at 
Hartpury  
 
17th July – Chernobyl children  
sessions starts 1.30pm  
 
18th July – BBQ and AGM at 22 
Fore street Weather permitting 
 
18th July – Last sessions  
 
6th September – regional training 
day at the Brook. 
 
9th September – Riding starts 
back after summer break 
 
 
 



 

 

 
Summer working parties  
 
We need help over the summer to clean, tidy, paint poles, chop wood …. Etc. 
Please let us know if you have the odd hour to spend it would be greatfully 
received. This can be anytime from now.  
 
 
 
Fundraising  
 

The recent cycle from john ogroats to lands end has 
Raised approx.  £4330 an absolutely fantoastic effort 
and it is very much appreciated.  
 

 
  
 
Charity football match raised £620 also a great effort 
and a lot of fun we gather! 
 
  

 
 
 
LASTLY but not least out big project life skills area, the plans have been 
submitted and fundraising has already started with the help of the two 
mentioned above, this gives us a great start. We are excited to get going in the 
summer and welcome any ideas and support on this.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Coffee morning  
 
Bric and brac stall, cakes, raffles, 
Please come along and bring your 
friends.  
 
Helped needed please ask in the 
office for more information J 
 
 
 
Helper training week + guest 
speaker  
 
Training throughout sessions 
during the week  your chance to 
have a go, please let us know if 
there is anything specific you 
would like us to cover.  
 
We now have 5 new coaches on 
the pathway which we are 
thrilled about and we are the first 
group in the south west to do so.  
 
Olymipa  
 
Olympia tickets are on sale please 
sign up on the list outside the 
office.  
 
 
  
 
 
 


